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Lunch Time and Break Time

 Looking ahead 

When it will be possible for the 

children to use the field at break 

times, if it is not too wet, they will 

need to bring in a change of shoes and 

a carrier bag to put them in.  This will 

apply to PE days as well. If they are 

playing football then they will also 

need tracksuit bottoms.  

 

                   

 

Well done to all those children who had the 

opportunity of acting as tour guides for prospective 

parents on Open Morning. Many of our visitors 

commented on how well they had represented and 

promoted their school. 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Geography – completing our unit on North 

America and focussing on the USA, specific 

reference to New York City, which links into 

Art. 

English – flashback writing, delving into a 

wartime flavour. 

Maths – moving through the four operations 

and onto fractions - starting with simplifying 

fractions and finding equivalents. 

Science –we are starting a topic on Light. 

R.E – we are starting a new unit - 

understanding what the Gospels say about 

the birth of Jesus. 

 

 

 

 

DT   Decoupage 

In a few weeks, we will be starting a DT unit 

of Decoupage. The French word means to 

‘cut out’. Decoupage involves cutting out 

pieces of paper, gluing to an object and 

coating in layers, finishing the final project 

with varnish - (final varnish task completed 

by an adult). 

We would like the children to bring in their 

own box for this task, with or without a lid 

and ideally unvarnished wood. If this is not 

possible - thick, stiff card container will do.  
The base theme will be words and we have a 

selection of old books at school, however, 

we would love the children to bring in a 

personal touch from magazines and comics. 

This will be either a special theme or 

interest of pictures of choice.   

Please bring to school by Wednesday 16th 

November. 

Windmill Hill 

Thank you to the parents who responded to our recent survey.  We have been asked if there would be a 

possibility of the children going for less days. 

For a two-night stay the cost will be £230  10 activity sessions.   3rd-5th July 

For a four-night stay the cost will be £475   18 activity sessions.  3rd-7th July 

PLEASE COMPLETE THE ONLINE FORM, WHICH WILL BE SENT OUT TODAY. DECISION ON MONDAY. 
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